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Children in Year three and above can join the Programme of Preparation for the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy Communion at our school.
Usually the children who join the programme are Baptised Catholics.

The programme starts in Advent and ends in the Summer Term each year.
Children usually receive the Sacrament of Reconciliation in Lent and the Sacrament of Holy Communion for the first time in the Summer Term.

We ask that the families of all the children who join the group which prepares each year support the school and the Parish of St. Theresa by attending Mass with the children, helping them to learn their prayers and attending short meetings over the course of the children’s preparation.

We recognise the privilege and responsibility placed in us as we work with the children to help them to get ready for this important time in their Life Journey of Faith and we thank the families of the children who prepare with us for trusting us to support them in this special work.

If you would like to speak to a member of staff at school about the Sacramental Programme for children please telephone our school office we will be delighted to help you.
If you wish to learn more about the Sacramental Programme for adults and teenagers we will be very happy to help direct your enquiries.

Our Parish Priest, Fr. William Dumah can be contacted at St. Theresa’s Parish Church and Presbytery. The phone number for the church is: 01244 371660
